NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS, THAT:

The City of Shamrock, Texas, proposes to institute annexation proceedings to enlarge and
extend the boundary limits of said city to include the following described territory: US HWY
66 EXTENDING 2 MILE EAST AND WEST OF THE CITY LIMITS OF THE CITY OF
SHAMROCK. A FULL METES AND BOUNDS DESCRIPTION IS AVAILABLE ON THE CITY’S
WEBSITE AT WWW.SHAMROCKTX.ORG. YOU MAY ALSO CALL THE CITY MANAGER AT
806-256-3281 TO REQUEST A COPY.

A public hearing will be held by and before the City Council of the City of Shamrock, Texas,
on Monday, March 17, 2025, at 5:30 pm at City Hall, 305 N. Main St. Shamrock, Texas. All
persons interested in the above proposed annexation shall have the right to appear and be
heard. If you cannot attend, you may submit comments in writing prior to the public hearing
to the following: City Manager, City of Shamrock, 305 N Main St Shamrock, TX 79079.



http://www.shamrocktx.org/

